
 

 

Memorandum 22:51  
 
Date: November 10, 2022 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Internal Academic Staff Association Policies 
 

 
 
 
To assist academic staff associations in identifying policies that should be in place to protect their 
members and avoid legal exposure, CAUT has created a repository of internal association 
governance policies. 
 
These internal policies can be accessed in one of two ways: by topic or by province / association. 
To access the policies, please login to the “Members’ Area” of the CAUT website. Once logged in, 
select “Member Association Tools”. 
 
If you have any questions or if you would like to have your association’s internal governance 
policies added to the repository, please contact us at research@caut.ca. 

https://www.caut.ca/members-only
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